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Ocean Grove P.A.C. News 
                                                                                                          November 26, 2014 

            

Ocean Grove Potluck Lunch-Thank You! 

Our first Ocean Grove Potluck Lunch of the 

year was a great success!  We had a 

wonderful variety of food and the kids 

enjoyed themselves thoroughly.  We thank you for your contribution and extend 

our sincere gratitude to all the parents who came out to help that day.  We will 

be having another one in the spring! 

Coats for Kids 

Please remember, if you have any extra or old children’s coats that you would 

like to give up for donation, we have a bin in the school lobby labeled “Coats for 

Kids” that you can drop them off in.   

Winter Carnival! 

The Winter Carnival is coming up soon on Thursday, December 11th from after 

school (2:05) until 6:00 PM!   This will be a fun, family event filled with activities 

such as a cake walk, carnival games, a bake sale, craft and cookie decorating 

stations, face painting, concession food and more!  The entrance fee is simply a non-perishable food 

item(s) that can be donated to the Campbell River Food Bank.  Tickets will be 10 for $5.00 and can be 

used for most of the stations/activities with the exception of the bake sale and Chinese Auction which 

will take cash only please! 

 

The Christmas elves have been busy planning fun activities for the Winter Carnival but we can’t make 

the event happen without your help!   We still need volunteers!  Please see the following link to sign 

up to volunteer or email Tami Riecker at tamiriecker@shaw.ca:  

Mark your 

Calendars! 

-December  4th 

at 6:30- 

Christmas 

Concert 

-December 

11th  from 

2:05-6:00-

Winter 

Carnival!   

- January 19th 

at 6:30 PM-

Next P.A.C. 

meeting. 

Chair: Trish Finnerty 

Secretary: Tami Riecker 

Treasurer: Aren Knudsen 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.freeclipartnow.com/d/7591-1/killer-whale.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.freeclipartnow.com/animals/water-animals/whales/killer-whale.jpg.html&h=252&w=350&sz=10&tbnid=a0q5d5gmAtBJyM:&tbnh=81&tbnw=112&prev=/search?q=orca+whale+clip+art+free&tbm=isch&tbo=u&zoom=1&q=orca+whale+clip+art+free&usg=__k05phcnZ4qegDLhbl4Jcu6Ukreo=&docid=Qkfq6qO1scy71M&hl=en&sa=X&ei=ScVgUOOGCaaRiAKXhIHgDw&ved=0CCAQ9QEwAA&dur=147
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https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ygCXOE8chDsWmF3lo8XClSEEiolehV1aArM8fIFF4Q/edit?pli=1#gid

=0       *(This link will be emailed out again shortly and is put on Facebook regularly) 

We still need volunteers for the following: 

 Set-up (from approx. 12:30 until 2:05 on Dec. 11th) 

 Help with ticket sales 

 Help with running the carnival games 

 Help at the Chinese auction table (selling tickets) 

 Help at the bake sale table (selling baked goods) 

 Assistance at the face-painting station (to manage the line and help kids choose their design) 

 Craft Station volunteers (to help the children while they make their crafts. We will explain the 

projects to you in advance and ensure that you are well-supplied) 

 Help with the concession (selling hot dogs, popcorn, drinks, etc...) 

 Clean-up after the event 

We also need donations of the following: 

 Cakes or other seasonal baking for the Cake (Bake) Walk (these can be brought to the kitchen 

the morning of the event) 

 Donations for the Chinese Auction (ie. gift certificates for services, toys, games, accessories, 

books, etc... these can be brought to the office anytime) 

 Baking for the bake sale (these can be brought to the kitchen the morning of the event) 

 

*Also, don’t forget that we will be having a Vendor’s Market again this year at the event.  There is now a 

waitlist to have a table at the carnival but if you would like to be added to this, please email Tanya 

Campbell at campbelltm@yahoo.ca.  You can do some of your Christmas shopping at the market! 

Next P.A.C. Meeting 

Our next P.A.C. meeting will take place on January 19th at 6:30 PM in the library.  Free babysitting will 

be provided.   

“Like” us on Facebook 

Just another reminder that the P.A.C. also communicates information through our “Ocean Grove 

Elementary School PAC Information Only” page.  If you “like” us, you will receive regular updates and 

reminders about school activities and events to your FB account.  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ygCXOE8chDsWmF3lo8XClSEEiolehV1aArM8fIFF4Q/edit?pli=1#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ygCXOE8chDsWmF3lo8XClSEEiolehV1aArM8fIFF4Q/edit?pli=1#gid=0
mailto:campbelltm@yahoo.ca

